
Carol Reynolds 
 
We as stewards of the earth have to protect our water at all costs. I ask that:
- An extension should be given to the comment process. 3 weeks is not enough time for the public
to hear about it and respond to the dangers that more pollution in the rivers would cause. Add 45
days to the comment process.
-We the public need to be given the chance to speak about these variances in a public held hearing.
-Please make the variance applications from pollution dischargers like Inland Empire Paper
Company and the other big 4 dischargers available so that I can read and understand them.
Most Sincerely, Carol Reynolds
509 251 1392
 


